
Monday, November 12th   
 
Wrestling practice for this afternoon is cancelled  
 
Congratulations to the 8th grade boys basketball team. They were runner-ups in the 
Col. Wheeler Invitational basketball tournament this weekend.   
 
Congratulations to the following CMS band members for their selection and participation 
in the Indiana Bandmasters Association’s all region band: 

Matthew Borowski 
Jessica Cruz 
Leah Lindborg 
Georgios Koultourides 
Frank Olson 
Dominic Piunti   
 
There will be a call out meeting for parents and students interested in cadet winter 
guard at Lake Central high school on Monday, Nov. 19th at 6:00 p.m.  Please enter 
through LCHS door M and turn to the left to find the meeting in the band room.  This is 
open to all students in grades 6-8 and there is no audition required.   
 
NJHS is hosting their annual fall food drive this week.  NJHS members will be 
by the classrooms in the morning next week to collect your items.  They will 
also come by Friday after school.  We will have the score sheets and do 
everything!  If you have any questions, please contact Mandy Giannini. 
 
Attention Chess Club Members: The next Chess Club meeting will take place Wednesday 
morning, November 14th, in room 607 from 8:00 until 8:30.   
 
Math Counts will begin their practice meetings beginning this week.   
Students signed up can come and work on math problems on Tuesday and Thursday 
this week during tutoring  and can participate in the team challenge on Wednesday.  We 
will meet at 8 a.m. each day in room 709.    
 
Our Scholastic book fair will be November 19th, 20th & 21st in the media 
center.  Students will shop on designated days with their language arts class. 
Interested parents may shop before school from 8:15AM - 8:40AM. The online fair is 
open from 11/16 - 11/26/18. There is free shipping to Clark using this 
link: http://www.scholastic.com/bf/clarkbookfair   
 
Ecoteens is meeting after school tomorrow, November 13th, until 4:45 pm. 
 

http://www.scholastic.com/bf/clarkbookfair

